
 
 
 

 
 
December 28, 2021 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE AND AGENDA 
 
Please be advised that there will be a public meeting before the Development Review 
Committee on Wednesday, December 29, 2021, at 10:30 am. in the City Manager 
Conference Room at City Hall, 1011 N. Coronado Drive.  The purpose of this meeting is to 
review and vote on the Casa Del Sol, Phase 2 site plan which will be located at  1020 S. 
Carmichael  Avenue.  Please contact Matt McLachlan in the Department of Community 
Development at (520) 439-2177 or Matt.McLachlan@SierraVistaAz.gov for more information 
or to view the plans. 
 
For any special needs or accommodations, please notify Ms. Jill Adams, City Clerk.  Ms. 
Adams can be reached at (520) 439-2145 or through the Arizona Relay Service at 7-1-1. 
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